
HB 307 -- PROPERTY ASSESSMENT PROTECTIONS

SPONSOR: Davis

This bill expands presumptions in property valuation hearings,
beginning January 1, 2018, that favor property owners to apply to
all counties in the state instead of just charter counties and
specifies that the burden of proof to sustain a real property
valuation is on the assessor.


